
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF 
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF TAX INCREMENT 

REINVESTMENT ZONE NO. 13 
Tuesday, May 23, 2023 

 
This notice is given to advise the public of a possible quorum of the Board of 
Directors of Tax Increment Financing District No. 13 (Woodhaven) at the Fort Worth 
Eastside Transportation Plan Open House. 
 
The event will take place at the Polytechnic High School located at 1300 Conner 
Ave. in Fort Worth on Tuesday, May 23, 2023 from 4:30 pm to 7:30 pm  
 
This notice is posted in accordance with the Open Meetings Act should a quorum of 
the above-identified board members be present at the event. 
 
 


